
Rockingham County Sheriff's Office
to Participate in NO SHAVE
NOVEMBER
Date of Release: Tuesday, October 31, 2017

[Reidsville, NC]- Rockingham County Sheriff Sam
Page has once again approved his team at the
Rockingham County Sheriff’s Office to participate
in “No-Shave November”. Last year, the
Rockingham County Sheriff's Office raised over
$1,000 for St Jude's Children's Hospital.

This year, during the month of November,
Rockingham County Sheriff’s Deputies will be
allowed to grow their facial hair outside the regular
grooming standards set forth by agency policy.
Not to be left out, female employees wishing to

participate will be allowed to wear their hair down, which is also outside the
regular grooming standards set forth by agency policy. Deputies and civilian
employees participating in “No-Shave November” will each donate $30 ($1 per
day), which this year will be given to the National Cancer Society on behalf of our
organization.

The goal of “No-Shave November” is to grow awareness for those battling
various forms of cancer by growing out our hair, which many cancer patients
lose. Participants then donate the money they typically spend on shaving and
grooming to educate about cancer prevention, save lives, and aid those fighting
the battle.

rockinghamsheriff.com

 

http://rockinghamsheriff.com
http://www.rockinghamsheriff.com


This information has been released by: 
Sergeant Kevin Suthard 
Public Information Officer 
Rockingham County Sheriff's Office 
Office: (336) 634-3066 
ksuthard@co.rockingham.nc.us

​DISCLAIMER: E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be
subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties
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